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Comments We wish to lodge an objection against the proposed new waste facility because it will be far too big for
the area and the chimney is far too high. We currently suffer noise and pollution from the very large
lorries on Church Lane and this causes quite a problem for locals walking down to the village hall with
the side sweep. Our village cannot cope with the many additional lorries that would result if this was to
go ahead. How can we justify building new homes in the area when this monstrosity is built.
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